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NATIONAL SUPPLIER CLEARINGHOUSE ACKNOWLEDGES CERTAIN ISSUES IN PECOS
CONVERSION

The National Supplier Clearinghouse ("NSC") has recently indicated it is aware that numerous Durable Medical Equipment, Prosthetics,
Orthotics, and Supplies ("DMEPOS") suppliers are having issues with viewing and/or submitting revalidation information through the web-
based Provider Enrollment Chain Ownership System ("PECOS"). NSC has indicated that the majority of these issues are due to information
discrepancies when the supplier files were converted to PECOS. NCS is requiring suppliers who are having these issues to submit a paper
revalidation. Once the paper revalidations are processed, NSC expects these conversion issues to be resolved and future web-based actions

should be accessible.

If you have questions or concerns regarding the foregoing or would like additional information, please contact your regular Hall Render
attorney, or Todd Selby at tselby@hallrender.com or 317.977.1440, or Kendra Conover at kconover@hallrender.com or 317.977.1456.
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